Hello Residents, families and friends:

On behalf of Mount Washington Care Center residents and staff, we hope that you all have a wonderful holidays, and a prosperous new year! Thank you so much for participating in our Wish Tree program, our residents received so many presents for Christmas and some have tears in their eyes when they receive their Christmas presents. Thanks to the effort of our Admission Coordinator Ken Schroeder for doing the Wish Tree program around Cincinnati Area year after year to make our residents Christmas more enjoyable and fun>

We have been busy here at the facility during the holidays to make our residents enjoy the spirit of Christmas. Thanks to all the Volunteer for coming and spread the joy of Christmas by singing Christmas carols, the Nagel Middle School Orchestra, all churches and choirs to come to do caroling. Thank you All! We also have Brian Brenner for the monthly birthday party and The Treasure Sound for the Christmas Party with Santa going around in every resident's room and appear during the party. We also have the Grinch stop by and see our residents which is interesting since The Grinch does not like Christmas! Thank you to Paul Welch for serenading our residents by playing the piano.

Our monthly Birthday Party will be on January 24<sup>th</sup> @ 2:30 p.m. with the Treasure Sound to entertain.

Please help us celebrate our January Birthday:

01/14 - Larry D.

01/19 – Eugenia L.

01/21 - Joan M.

01/23 - Sandra K.

01/23 – David S.

01/28 - Mary D.



**MTWCC-ACTIVITIES** 

Josie, Chloe, Denise and Julia

